
SCC Minutes – March 29, 2016 

ü In attendance: Steve Stewart, Audrey Barton, Karin Brown, Liz Gibby, Kim Potts, Kelly 

Woodrum, Kerri Sabey, Dylan Thornton, Jenn Webb. 

ü Kim Potts called meeting to order at 3:08. 

ü Minutes were read. No changes, additions, or questions. 

ü Trustlands – everyone has copy of budget and it was reviewed. 

ü Discussion on where we would like to put extra funds, if applicable. 

ü Kelly did not want money to be spent on composition notebooks. The council agreed. 

ü Discussion about enough students getting help from the math tutors in the morning or 

afternoon. 

ü Jenn asked if some monies could be put towards special education instead of an hourly 

math teacher. 

ü Lauren Burton (math teacher) talked to us about math tutors. She feels like it is very 

helpful for kids that plan in it. She feels like it’s not being utilized like it could be 

because teachers are not really helping. She is trying to get teacher “buy-in” for the math 

tutoring. 

ü Math tutors = $2000 

ü Trustlands money for classrooms can make a school closed. 

ü We took 18,000 from summer days and $2,000 from benefits. 

ü Additional money can be used for summer days and benefits, if needed. 

ü $10,000 will go to class size reduction in math. 

ü Kim made a motion to approve the budget. Kelly seconded it.  

ü Vista’s new principal will be announced tomorrow. 

ü Counseling: Lagoon day stipulations were discussed. Students can have no failing grades 

to participate in yearbook day. Butch and Tom talked about a resiliency clinic. 

ü DCC: Audrey will report back to the superintendent that we need FTE’s for our SPED 

department. 

ü Kerri talked about a presentation that Shane Farnsworth from the district gave at the last 

DCC meeting. 8th grade counts! 

ü Next meeting: May 3, 2016. 

ü Meeting adjourned at 4:06. Kim motioned and Dylan seconded.  


